
 
Overview 
The Mannkal Economic Education Foundation is offering a scholarship to complete an internship in 
Hong-Kong, including a side trip to Shanghai, China, to attend a conference, this coming winter 
university break.  The internship will be based at the Lion Rock Institute, which is a free market think-
tank in Hong Kong. 

 
The successful applicant would work on public policy projects and learn about the workings of the 
most economically free country in the world (according to Heritage Foundation’s Annual Index of 
Economic Freedom (http://www.heritage.org/index/ranking). This scholarship also includes the 
opportunity to attend the International Society for Individual Liberty (ISIL) Shanghai Austrian 
Economics Summit in Shanghai, China.  
 
The goal of this internship is for the participant to develop and advocate free-market ideas in a 
different cultural context. The opportunity to learn what free market economists are doing in China 
promises to be a rewarding end to the internship experience.  
  
Locations and Dates 

Saturday June 30 Arrive in Hong Kong 
Monday July 2-Thursday July 19 Lion Rock Internship, Hong Kong (2½  weeks duration) 
Thursday July 19 Travel to Shanghai 
Friday July 20-Monday July 23 ISIL Conference, Shanghai (3 days duration) 
Monday July 23 Return to Perth 

 
Requirements 
Applicants should have an interest in free market principles, as well as a high level of 
communication skills. 
 
Costs 
This internship, in partnership with the Mannkal Foundation, will include flights, accommodation and 
a small stipend, as well as travel, accommodation and conference registration costs to attend the 
ISIL Shanghai Conference. 
 
Application Process 
If you are interested in this internship, please examine Lion Rock's website 
(http://www.lionrockinstitute.org/english/index.php), as well as the ISIL Conference website 
(http://www.isil.org/conference/), then email your resume along with a 300 word statement 
outlining why you would like to be awarded this opportunity to Felicity Karageorge 
(felicity@mannkal.org) by May 20th, 2012. 

 


